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Christmas Hamper Draw 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to confirm that we will be repeating our Christmas Hamper Draw this year. 
 
Due to the ongoing Covid-19 restrictions, we have not been able to fundraise as in previous years, but we 
are determined to spread a little Christmas cheer.  Last year our raffle raised over £900 and we understand 
that money will be tighter this year but if you can purchase any tickets this will help us help the children. 
 
This is how it works: 
 

 Donations towards the hampers are received via non-school uniform days and we request, if you 
are able, items of food or drink which would be suitable to include in a Christmas hamper.  For 
example, mince pies, chocolates, jams, nuts, wine etc. The next non-school uniform day is 27th 
November.  

 We will then collate as many hampers as possible (last year we had 8) 

 Your child will return home with a book of 10 tickets priced at £1 per ticket and it would be great if 
you could sell them to friends and family if you possibly can. 

 Ticket counterfoils, money and unsold tickets to be returned to school by Thursday 10th December. 

 All sold tickets will be put into a “Christmas Pot” on Monday 14th December and the lucky winner’s 
names will be drawn, each receiving a fabulous hamper. 

 Extra books are available from Mrs Wookey in the office. 

 Payment can be returned to the office in a closed envelope along with the counterfoils or there is 
an option to pay via Sims Agora. 

 We will also be offering a child’s hamper. All children regardless of if they have sold tickets or not 
will be entered. 

 
It would be brilliant if we could match last year’s success and we understand this is a big request.  We 
would also like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
All Saints School Association Committee 
 
 
Follow us on Facebook - All Saints Primary School Bishops Caundle 

 
 

 


